
From: WIU Contract Administrator Dr. Russ Morgan 
Subject: Mediation/Negotiations Update - Additional Mediation Sessions Planned 
 
We had a lengthy and productive session on Feb. 15, and we appreciate the 
constructive dialogue taking place, as well as the commitment to the mediation 
process. We are optimistic that mediation will lead to an agreement. 
 
Our next mediation session is set for Wednesday, Feb. 28. At the Feb. 15 
meeting, the negotiation teams agreed to schedule additional mediation sessions 
for the month of March. 
 
The University will continue in its commitment to work together to reach an 
equitable across-the-board agreement. 


